From: Chrystine Lynn

Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2025 11:07 PM

To: Becky Regula

Subject: Re: Parks and Recreation Advisory Board

Dear Assembly,

I would like to express my interest in becoming a board member for the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board. I have previously worked for the Parks and Recreation department for the past 5 years and I am still currently employed as a "on call Lifeguard". After working for some time with the department I would love nothing more but to see the department fulfill community needs. I am a strong believer that this department changes lives for the better every day. There's no better feeling than helping the community and department flourish. Thank you for your consideration!

Sincerely, Chrystine Lynn